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Northwest District 
CCCooommmmmmuuunnniiitttyyy   DDDaaayyy   

 
Wednesday July 27, 2011 

4:00p.m. – 7:30p.m. 
 

Location: 
Guion Creek Middle School 

4401 W. 52nd St. 
(on W. 52nd St. between Georgetown Rd. & Guion Rd.) 

 
The officers from the Northwest District would like to invite 
you to spend an evening with us.  No need to make dinner 
plans because the grill is fired up and the hot dogs are cooked 
to perfection.  In the spirit of” Working Together”, this is our 
opportunity to thank the community for your continued 
support.  The Northwest District is a Community and tonight 
we will come together as one. 

 
        

 
 
 
 

Booths from numerous agencies & businesses 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  


